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May 2023 Board Highlight

Superintendent’s Summary

The CMS PBIS Student Leadership team present to the board. They highlighted the
purpose and goals of the PBIS system in the middle school. Students explained how the
system works and what the benefits to the students were in regards to expectations,
climate and culture. Mrs, Spaeder assisted them and spoke to the program from an
educator perspective and announced that CMS was awarded the Gold Recognition for
State PBIS.

Student Representatives to the Board, Allie Spielbauer and Addie Huster reported on the
recent activities of the high schooi. They celebrated the most winning team in baseball
history for FHS. They also congratulated our state qualifiers in track. End of year
activities are keeping everyone busy and students are looking forward to the last day!

Mrs. Huster delivered her report highlighting the MAP testing window as well as our end
of year DRA assessments. She celebrated the teachers for all of their hard work that
resulted in students making progress in their skills and content mastery. She also
celebrated the wonderful teachers and highlighted teacher appreciation week activities.

Mrs. Arnette gave her report and added appreciation for Bekki Galloway and the Fayette
Tree Board who donated 75 Bald Cypress trees for Arbor Day so that each 6 grader was
able to take one home. We are grateful for this type of support from our community
and the tree board.

Mr. Dobson’s report highlighted EQC exams, spring music concerts, and art awards from
a recent art show competition held in New Franklin. We had several students that were
honored with a ribbon for 1%, 2, or 3 place in several different mediums. Mrs. Betts,
Mrs. Dobbs, and Mrs. Atterbury were all praised for their work in the fine arts
department and our students are the benefactors of that hard work.

Mr. Doolin reported on end of year PD activities for teachers, MAP testing, and
legislative issues from Jefferson City affecting education. He also spoke about DESE’s
Blue Ribbon Commission work on the attraction and retention of teachers. He updated
the board on the schools that have officially voted to create a new conference.

The board took the following actions:

1. Approved the Falcon Club Proposal for the beginning of next year.
Approved the surplus of the kitchen mixer
Approved the agreement for Get the Lead Out LLC
Tabled the Salary Schedule Proposal
Approved the Resolution for Participation in the Success-Ready Students Network
System Design Zone (SDZ)
Closed Session included accepting resignations, hiring recommendations for 3 teachers
and 1 paraprofessional, approving classified staff positions, approval of summer school
staff, approval of coaching recommendations, and hiring of 2 substitute teachers.
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